
Dear Council

I have just received a Notice of Proposed Development relating to Mod2021/0041 – DA2018/1574.

The modification is to increase the overall height.

From my house at 3 Hogarth Avenue, Dee Why this will further block my view to the ocean.

So I wish to lodge my objection, that the project remains within standard guidelines, that would be fair for all. 
The blocking of the view would be permanent, for the short term monetary gain of another.

Many thank and regards,

Peter Macnaught
3 Hogarth Avenue
Dee Why NSW 2099
0438 468 498

Sent: 16/03/2021 3:26:38 PM
Subject: Mod2021/0041 - DA2018/1574


